
RETURNING APPLICANT QUESTIONNAIRE 

THE NARBERTH LEGACY MINISTRY ACTION FUND GRANT 

 

The following questions are for applicants who had previously received the Narberth Legacy Ministry Action 
Fund Grant.  Please answer all questions as they relate to the project that has been funded.  The intent of the 
Permanent Endowment Fund Committee is to provide an expedited process for the returning applicants. 

This report shall serve as a grant application for continued funding.  No other application materials are required.   
 
Please report to the Permanent Endowment Fund Committee the following information from 7/1/2022 to 
12/31/2022: 
 
# of volunteers engaged in this ministry 
 

 

of individuals impacted directly by this 
ministry 

 

# of young people (under 40) served by this 
ministry 

 

# of churches supporting this work in Eastern 
PA Conference 

 

# of people engaged beyond your church in 
this work 

 

 
In addition to the above metrics, please provide answers to the following (additional sheets may be used, as 
helpful): 
 
Please share a description of your ministry from the past year and how the Narberth Action grant enabled your 
ministry to meet its objectives. 
 
 
 
 
 
Describe your stewardship plan/fundraising plan for future sustainability of your church/organization/ministry. 
 
 
 
 
 
What new revenue sources have you developed in the last year?   Where have you experienced reduced 
funding? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Describe how the Narberth grant enabled you to develop opportunities for establishing trusting relationships 
built on anti-racism principles that launch people into public witness of their faith. 
 
 
 
 
 
How are you collaborating with other United Methodist congregations? Who are the UM congregations 
involved in your ministry? 

 

 

 

 

What community partnerships have you established?  Who are the community partners involved in your 
ministry? 

 

 

 

Share any other information you feel would be helpful to the Permanent Endowment Committee. 

 

 

 

 

Please submit this report to the Director of Connectional Ministries, Rev. Dawn Taylor-Storm, via email 
@ dtaylorstorm@epaumc.church by January 31, 2023. 


